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From: Bill Erickson 

Sent: 05 February 2025 00:46

To: Planning

Cc: Jonathan Reed-Lethbridge

Subject: Ref Planning Application - 2025/0107/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Ref Planning Application - 2025/0107/P 

Site Address45 Murray Mews London NW1 9RH 

  

I discover on your website this application is out for comment. I wish to object to the 

application on the grounds that the council has not taken reasonable measures to consult 

interested parties.  

  

There has been no notification of this application to enable local community for 

comment.  As of 5th Feb 2025, neighbours have not been contacted nor have notices been 

posed in the street, such as attached to lamp posts as is the normal custom. 

 

 

 
Stay well, 
 
Bill Erickson 

 


